
Parents’ Night Out!

Attention parents and guardians!

Do you want to get out of the house or kick back and relax

while your kids have fun?

The Stanton NJHS is hosting a Parents’ Night

Out at Stanton School! Friday, March 15th

5:30-8:00PM

This event is for parents/guardians of Lotus K-4 students who

want to enjoy a nice evening while their children are having fun

with us. It will include entertaining activities for the kids

attending such as games, a movie, and more!

More information is provided on the permission slip.

If you would like your kids to attend:

Register your child in the office at Stanton.

Reservations must be purchased in advance. No tickets will be

sold at the door. This event is for Lotus K-4 students only.

This event is limited to the first 20 children, so sign up fast!

$10 per child, proceeds will go to a local charity.

Contact Karen Brnot at karen.brnot@foxlake114.org with any questions.
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